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From: Tiley, Neil

Sent: 27 January 2014 11:12

To: PlanningPolicy

Subject: (SANDIP HAS PRINTED FOR THE CONSULTATION RESPONSE BOX) North Dorset
Local Plan consultation

Attachments: The Draft North Dorset Local Plan 2011.docx

Please accept my sincerest apologies for missing the deadline on Friday. Please find the response from Wiltshire
Council attached.

Neil Tiley

Manager, Monitoring & Evidence
Economic Development & Planning
Wiltshire Council

01225 713475

This email originates from Wiltshire Council and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential
information and may be subject to Copyright or Intellectual Property rights. It is intended solely for the use
of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify
the sender and delete the email from your inbox. Any disclosure, reproduction, dissemination, modification
and distribution of the contents of the email is strictly prohibited. Email content may be monitored by
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software but does not warrant that any e-mail or attachments are free from viruses or other defects and
accepts no liability for any losses resulting from infected e-mail transmissions. Receipt of this e-mail does
not imply consent to use or provide this e-mail address to any third party for any purpose. Wiltshire Council
will not request the disclosure of personal financial information by means of e-mail any such request should
be confirmed in writing by contacting Wiltshire Council.



The Draft North Dorset Local Plan 2011-2026

Thank you for consulting Wiltshire Council, as an adjoining authority, on the Draft North Dorset Local

Plan Part 1. We welcome the opportunity to respond as part of the continuing dialogue and ongoing
co-operation between the two councils.

Wiltshire Council supports the proposals contained within the draft and considers that the
relationships with Wiltshire have been satisfactorily identified.



